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Diwali
Yesterday, Mrs Behal came to talk 
to the Reception children about 
Diwali. The children enjoyed 
listening to the story of Rama and 
Sita.  

Porridge for Bears!
In nursery, children have been learning 
the story of Goldilocks and the Three 
Bears so this week they have made some 
porridge together. The children tried it 
to see if it was "just right."

Spanish in Y4
The Y4 children have had 

Spanish students in class this 
week. 
They were so enthusiastic about 
the lesson, and all listened very 
attentively. The activities were 
well received, and the children 
are all looking forward to their 
next session.

Cool Tunes from Oliver
Oliver was belting out the 
tunes yesterday with his 
music teacher, Mr 
Hawksworth. He shows 
real determination during 
each and every lesson and 
is making so much 
progress. Well done 
Oliver!

Our Early Years team would like to share a valuable resource 
with you. Below is a link to The Foundation Stage Toolkit, 
which supports activities at home to do with your child.  
https://sheffield.50thingstodo.org/app/os#!/welcome  


